## FROM THE MAIL BAG

March 7, 2004

Dear Bill,

Hope all is well with you and your family. I sure do enjoy reading the newsletters and so I have enclosed some money to cover postage to keep me and my mother on the mailing list. I need to give you my new address which is 6764 Gracepoint Dr SE, Caledonia, Michigan 49316-7975, phone number 616-698-1151. In May of last year we moved from Lansing to Caledonia which is a suburb of Grand Rapids to be closer to my Mom and Linda's folks and to take advantage of the low interest rates for mortgages since we knew that eventually we would move to Grand Rapids since this is home for both Linda and L.

We sure do miss seeing everyone at the reunions but we enjoy reading about them and on occasion we do talk to some of the group. My mom is doing very well and we get to spend a lot more time with her now since we only live four miles apart. Tell everyone that we all said "HI" when you see them next time.

Sincerely,

Fred Pepper

## Address changes:

Fred Pepper 6764 Gracepoint Dr SE Calidonia MI 49315-7975

Ray Williams 3610 Randolth Rd Apt 215 Charlotte NC 28211 Phone 704-442-4215

## A note from Bill:

On March 19, I had a total hip replacement of my right hip. I'm recovering well and getting around pretty good. Millie and I are flying into Kansas City for the reunion this year, to our granddaughter Erica's. She will be driving us over to Branson and attending the Reunion again this year. We all look forward to seeing everyone.

W. H. Faulkner